
Objection based on: 1. Prevention of Public Nuisance 2. Prevention of Crime & Disorder We 
live in an estate around 30 yards from the North London Tavern. Most weekend evenings 
there is some form of public nuisance, with patrons from the pub coming into our estate and 
urinating, and generally gathering and making quite a bit of noise late at night. While this is 
often intolerable, at least it's only on Fridays and Saturdays, as the following days are 
weekend days. However, extending their late license to include weekdays i.e school days is 
unacceptable. There are 6 families with young children in the estate alone (and many more 
in Cavendish Road close to the North London Tavern), and it's unacceptable to expose these 
young children to extra noise from music up to 01h30 on a school night. Not to mention the 
extra nuisance from loud, drunken patrons roaming the streets potentially every day at 
01h30. Thank you for your consideration 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
For the record, I am objecting to any variation of the existing opening hours for both 
the downstairs and upstairs sections. I understand the variation application includes 
an extension to the existing opening hours on the first floor of the pub, as these 
currently end 1 hour earlier than the opening hours of the downstairs section. It is this 
extension of opening hours I am objecting to 
 
Thank you very much 
 
Regards  
 


